
 
 

MUNISING PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 BUDGET HEARING 

 

June 29, 2021 

 

 

A budget hearing of the Munising Public Schools’ Board of Education was called to order at 5:45 p.m. on the 

above date by Paula Ackerman, President. 

  

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Alma Oatley, James Petersen, Paula Ackerman, Lara Bender, John Carr, Greg Pond 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:     Jason Brisson 

 

ADMINISTRATORS PRESENT: Pete Kelto, Superintendent/6-12 Principal 

     Dee Jay Paquette, K-5 Principal/Athletic Director 

     Elizabeth “Libby” Blank, Business Manager 

               

VISITORS PRESENT:             Nicole Lasak, Lisa Cromell, Jolene Hetherington, Mandy Cole, Dawn 

Mattson, Sarah Johnson, Brice Burge 

 

FINAL AMENDMENTS FOR 2020-2021 BUDGET(S):  The Final Amendments for the 2020-2021 Budget(s) 

were presented. 

 

TAX RATE REQUEST:  The Tax Rate Request was presented. 

 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2021-2022:  The Proposed 2021-2022 Budget(s) were presented.  

 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

              

       Paula Ackerman, President 

 

 

 

              

            John Carr, Secretary  


